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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Liza Walker, Assistant City Administrator 
 
DATE:  July 2, 2025 
 
RE:  2025 Electric Utility Rate Study 
 

 

On January 21, 2025, Task Order Authorization No. 25-01 was approved which 

authorized the City to work with 1898 & Co. in the completion of the 2025 Electric 

Utility Rate Study. Adam Young with 1898 & Co. will be present to deliver the findings of 

the study. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at lwalker@jacksonmo.org or 573-243-

3568 x 2015. 

  

 

mailto:lwalker@jacksonmo.org

